
Dear Grizzly Invitational, Suburban,  and Sectional Tournament Merchants, Workers and Sponsors,
 After hosting three major wrestling tournaments this past year, the  Wadsworth Wrestling team and coaches would like to 
Thank You for all your help in making the 30th annual GIT, the newly expanded Suburban League Tournament  and Division I 
Sectional wrestling tournament  first class showcase events.We received so many compliments on the quality of competition, 
the coaches and officials hospitality room, the facility and layout, the overall hospitality from all of our workers, and the great 
use of our technology.Everyone’s contribution was valuable. Your time and efforts made the difference. 
 In addition, the tournament also involved advertisements or donations from our wrestling parents, alumni and local merchants.  
We salute and thank these parents, families, tournament workers and merchants for their time and generosity.
We would like to give special recognition  to the following groups of people who were vital in making the GIT, Suburban  and 
Sectional  tournaments so successful:

Wadsworth Wrestling
Division I Sectional

suburban league tournament

Athletic Director: Brad Musgrave
Tournament Director:  Sam Brandenburg
Tournament Mgrs.: Nick Ranallo and Clay Wenger	
Computer technicians-Matt Hulme and Lorraine 
Brandenburg and Wrestling One Tournaments
Announcers: Mike Kyner and Jason Knapp
Program Ads & Donations:
Wrestling Parent Donation Committee
Ticketakers: Pam Hammel, Bonnie Montoni, and Val Dannemiller	
Concessions: Dunyell & Tim Conrad and Mary Linn 
and the WHS Band Booster	
Set-up Crew:  Larry Kaufman & Nick Ranallo
Greg McElroy, Brad Squire, and Luke Gilbert
Trainer: Summa WR  Hospital- Ron Burdette
Statisticians:  Mary Ruse and Stat girls
Scorekeepers/Tableworkers:  Alumni and  stats
Calligrapher: Becky Randolph
Little Sis Club : Mary Ruse
 Renee Riggenbach and Julie Zollinger
Concession help and donations-All Sports Boosters, 
Cheerleaders and parents.	

Team and workers Hospitality table: Jennifer Wolfert 
Hospitality room:  Allie Baughman and Wrestling moms
Bullpen/Security: Wrestling dads
T-Shirts: Primetime Sports-Dan Leemaster
Brackets: Little Sis Club
Trophies:  Wolf Trophies
Managers: Mary Ruse
Youth wrestlers and Parents
7th/8th grade Wrestlers/Parents
V/JV/Frosh Wrestlers/Parents
WCTV announcers:  
Todd Baughman, Sam Brandenburg and Scott Squire
WCS Technology dept. Phil Luthman & crew
WHS Administration: 
Steve Moore, Rich Berlin & Chris Sieber
Wadsworth Board of Education:
Wadsworth Superintendent: Dr. Andy Hill 


